
 

Photography and video consent  
 
As part of our celebration of the 5th Anniversary of the Good 
Business Charter, we will be capturing photos and videos during 
today’s event at the Congress Centre. 
These images and videos will serve to: 

• Celebrate this milestone and highlight the achievements of the GBC and its 
accredited organisations 

• Provide engaging content for marketing purposes, including use on social media, 
the GBC website, newsletters and press releases 

• Document the event for internal and external educational and promotional 
initiatives 

 
Opt-out option: 
If you prefer not to appear in any photos or videos, please notify one of the following: 

• The event photographer or a GBC team member at the venue. 
• The Communications team by emailing us at 

communications@goodbusinesscharter.com. 
 
For any questions or concerns, please contact our Communications team or speak to a 
member of staff at the event. For more details on how we handle personal data, please 
refer to our Privacy Policy by scanning the QR code below or visiting 
www.goodbusinesscharter.com/privacy-policy. 
 

 

Thank you for celebrating this milestone with us and supporting our mission to 
champion responsible business practices! 
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